
 

ST. MARYS AREA SNOWMOBILE ASSOCIATION 

PO Box 505 

St. Marys, PA  15857 

(814)389-4061 ∙  smsnowmobile@gmail.com 

 
OFFICERS 
 

President – Jason Dippold 
Vice-President – Scott Rodich                
Secretary – Jeremy Meyer 
Treasury – Sean & Ang Ryan 

  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Nathan Lenze 
Brandon Scutella 
Jesse Cunningham 
Ryan Herzing 

 

MERCHANDISE & APPAREL 
 

T-Shirts - $10 
Sweatshirts - $20 
Hooded Sweatshirts - $30 

 
Available in White, Black or Grey w/ 

Numerous Color Options for the 
Lettering 

(Please add $2 extra for 2XL) 
 
Ball caps - $12 

Black w/ White Lettering 
 

Beanies - $10 
Available in Black w/ White Lettering 

& Pink w/ Black Lettering 
 

Pictures of Merchandise can be found 
on the Club’s Website 

 
Orders can be placed through the 

Club e-mail and at all Meetings and 

Events. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

Meetings 
October 14

TH
 

NOVEMBER 11
TH

 
DECEMBER 9

TH
 

JANUARY  13
TH 

JANUARY 25
TH

 - DICE RUN  
(MAKE UP DATE EVERY SATURDAY FOLLOWING) 
FEBRUARY 10

TH 

MARCH 10
TH 

MARCH 22
ND

 - BANG OR BUCK RAFFLE 

APRIL 14
TH 

 
ALL MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT 

CAMP OWNERS 
 

 

Meetings 

The official meetings for the 2013-2014 year have resumed for the season.  They will resume the 

second Monday of the month starting in October 2013 at the Camp Owners (off Airport Rd in St. Marys) 

at 7pm.  The meetings will be open to the public as we will be planning the various projects the club is 

hoping to complete before the season.  All members and guests are encouraged to attend.  Your 

opinion and input on the club activities are greatly appreciated. 

 

Fundraisers 

Please mark your calendars for the following fundraisers: 

Dice Run - The annual dice run date is pre-scheduled for January 25
th

, 2014 weather permitting.   

Bang or Buck Raffle – The tentative date for the Bang or Buck Raffle is March 22
nd

.  Tickets will be 

distributed at the November meeting.  Six Pak will be providing the entertainment for the evening.  

Tickets are required for attending. 

 

Trail Maintenance 

Naval Hollow - The bridge has been assembled, with runners still needing installed before the 2013-

2014 season.  Signs will also need placed on the DCNR Property for the season.  Thank you to all the 

members who assisted in the assembly of the bridge. Pictures have been posted on the website of all 

the members who donated their time.    

West Creek Trail - Improvements were made to the trail throughout the summer. The Emporium Bridge 

is near completion.  The list of items to be completed is as follows: 

 Finish railing 

 Plan and assemble approaches 

 Cleanup all remaining lumber and materials 

 Signs to be placed on bridge 

An estimated 12 hours with a couple people, will complete the bridge project.  Work on the trail will 

begin every Sunday in October.  If interested, please contact Jason Dippold. 

The Mountain Inn Trail - We have received a mini grant from the PSSA to fix the trail from the 

Tennessee gas line to the Mountain Inn.  We are planning a weekend towards the end of October. The 

club is renting a dozer, dump truck and a backhoe. A landowner is donating the stone to fill the bad 

areas. Also, we will need people willing to help with trail clearing and maintenance.  Please e-mail the 

club or contact Scott at the number listed above. 

Rich Valley Road – Shippen Township approved used of the road from the county line to the Driftwood 

Branch of the Sinnemahoning Creek Bridge.  Please be respectful and ride responsibly. 

 

New Business 

In an effort to reduce the expenses of the club, we would like to begin distributing the newsletter via e-

mail.  If interested, please e-mail smsnowmobile@gmail.com and we will add you to our contact list.  

Also, we will try to post any updates to the website.  www.smsnowmobile.com 

 
Free Membership 

The winner of the free membership for the semi-annual newsletter e-mail distribution is Rick Muccio.  A 

new winner will be drawn at the time of the Spring 2014 newsletter so please submit your renewals 

now and provide your e-mail address to qualify. 
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